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9th September 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

INTERNET SAFEGUARDING – TikTok 

 

It has been brought to our attention that an inappropriate video is circulating on TikTok. 

 

It is vital that we pass this information on to parents/carers in order for you to ensure that 

appropriate parental controls and software are in place.   

 

We would ask that you are extra vigilant in monitoring the use of the internet by children. If 

your child has social media accounts, even though the recommended age is generally 13+, it is 

our recommendation that you check their activity on a regular basis. 

 

Children in all years undertake e-safety training appropriate for their age and we will continue 

our commitment to educating them. By working together with parents/carers we hope that we 

can educate children in how to stay safe when using the internet.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S J Moore 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 


